No.

UniTteED INDEPENDENT SCcHOOL DISTRICT

AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations

SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos of Superintendent

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: _February 16, 2010

RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s) -
and this will be attached to minutes.
The following are donations over $1000
1. Washington Middle School received a donation of $1,338.45 from the Washington Middle School
PTC.

The following are donations under $1000
1. United High School Girl’s Track and Field received a donation of $250.00 from Sunbelt A/C &
Refrigeration.
2. Col. Santos Benavides Elementary School Student Activity Club Float Committee received a donation of
$50.00 from Roberto and Carmen Santos.
3. The Parental Involvement Department received the following donations from United South Middle School
Counselors: Rosita Coronado, Sandra Gutierrez, and Esther Hernandez.
o Pottery Craft Set valued at $20.00
¢ Build-A-Bear Doll valued at $18.00

Grand Total: $ 1,676.45

RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy
CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources.
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FOR CHILOREN

'ED INDEPENDENT SCHOO

Mr. David H. Gonzalez

Principal
- To: M. Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent
From: Mr. David H. Gonzalez &k{
‘Subject: Donation
Date: February 1,2010

George Washington Middle School has received the following donation:
2/1/2010 GWMS-PTC | $1,338.45

We respectfully requést that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for
approval by the board. George Washington Middle School is very appreciative for the
generous donation.
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)  George Washington Middle School '
10306 River Bank Drive ® Laredo. Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-7600 & Fax {956) 473-7699



02-84-'10 15:37 FROM-UNITED HIGH OFFICE 9564731930 T-668 PO@1/002 F-039

FOR CHILOREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto ). Santos

Superintendent
To: Roberto Santos, Sdperintendent
From: Alberto Alemalt Ir., UHS Principal
Date February 4, 2010
Subject: Acceptance of Donation

United High School has received the following donations:

2/410 Sunbelt A/C & Refrigeration Girl’s Track & Field $250.00
We respectfully request that you place this item on the next board meeting agenda for approval.

Your attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated.

\T/

United High School

Alberto Aleman, Jr., Principal
2811 United Ave. ® Laredo, Texas 78045 @ (956) 473-5600 ® Fax (956) 473-1980
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Memorandum

i

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent
From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal
Date:  1/19/2010

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during
the month’s of January:

Roberto & Carmen Santos — $50.00 CSBS Float Committee

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval
by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club greatly appreciates the above-mentioned
organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment




F)R CHILDREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent
TO: Roberto Santos, Superintendent
FROM: Annette Perez, Director Q}Q

Student Relations / Discipline Management/Parental Involvement

THROUGH: Sandra Cava,é&‘/

Executive Director for Student Services
DATE: January 14, 2010

RE: Donations

The following items were received by the Parental Involvement Department in
November 2009/Education and Wellness Parent Festival,

Donated by United South Middle School Counselors: Rosita Coronado,
Sandra Gutierrez, and Esther Hernandez

1  Pottery Craft Set $20.00
1 Build-A-Bear Doll $18.00
Total Donation $38.00

Cc: Enrique Rangel, Assistant Superintendent
Eduardo Zufiiga, Associate Superintendent

Annette Perez, Director
Student Relations / Discipline Management
201 Lindenwood Dr. - Laredo, Texas 78045 - (956) 473-6460 - Fax (956) 473-6413



